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Town Hall Renovations 
Dexter, Maine 

 
Originally constructed in 1857 the Dexter 
Town Hall was in need of  renovations to 
maintain the ability to be used by the Town. 
This historically significant Town building 
had not been used for several years and was 
in danger of  being lost.  
 
Financed by the Town and with a 
Community Development Block Grant, 
(C.D.B.G.), G.L. Frost Architecture worked 
with the building committee to prioritize 
needs, develop a budget and bring the 
project to fruition within that budget.   
 
The new elevator and front entry are fully 
accessible and will allow the entire building 
to once again be used by all citizens of  the 
Town of  Dexter.   
 


